
 
 
 
2 DURA STREET ENVIRONMENTAL IMPROVEMENTS (AN11-2004) 
 
On the instruction of the Director of Planning and Transportation proposals have been prepared for 
carrying out further environmental improvements to the Dura Street corridor.  These are works which 
are integral to the overall scheme which includes Stobswell and Dens Road junctions, but which were 
omitted pending funding.  As such, these proposals repeat the features and materials at these 
junctions. 
 
Funding has now been made available by Scottish enterprise Tayside.  To ensure that these works 
are completed within the current financial year an offer has been negotiated with Tayside Contracts, 
who carried out the original contract as part of the North East/North West Corridor Public Transport 
Priorities Partnership.  The offer reflects rates that have been demonstrated as competitive. 
 
Approval is now sought to accept this offer amounting to £71,092.62.  Allowances of £8,000 for 
professional fees and £507.58 for contingencies give an overall expenditure of £80,000.  The whole 
cost of this project is to be met from a confirmed SET contribution of £80,000. 
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